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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2008 1:41 PM
To: 'Jason Duda'
Cc: 'Tom Venus'; 'Rob Miller'
Subject: RE: BP ARCO Station #374/ACEH Case #RO0000078

Mr. Duda,  

 
Based on a review of your e-mail, the proposed submittal date of December 26, 2008 is acceptable. 

 
Sincerely, 

  

 
Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Jason Duda [mailto:jduda@broadbentinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2008 11:41 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Cc: 'Tom Venus'; 'Rob Miller' 
Subject: BP ARCO Station #374/ACEH Case #RO0000078 

 
Hello Paresh, 
 
This email is regarding the November 11, 2008 due date for the Subsurface Investigation Report for Fuel Leak Case No. 
RO0000078 and Geotracker Global ID T0600100106, ARCO #374, 6407 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, CA 94609, as 
referenced in the ACEH letter dated September 4, 2008.  Due to drilling schedules and the recent due date for the revised 
Sample Location Figure (September 23, 2008), BAI respectfully requests an extension of the due date for the Subsurface 
Investigation Report until December 26, 2008.  Drilling activities at ARCO Station #374 are tentatively scheduled for the 
week of November 10

th
, 2008.  Should this proposed schedule change meet your approval, a written response would be 

greatly appreciated.  If you have any further questions regarding this Site, please feel free to contact me at your 
convenience.  Take care.     
 
 
Best Regards,     
 

Jason Duda 

Project Scientist 
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Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 

(530) 566-1400 

(530) 566-1401 Fax 

jduda@broadbentinc.com 

 


